
 

 

Dr. Kamachi Mudali (Vice Chancellor, Homi Bhabha National Institute (HBNI), Mumbai) visited PSG 

iTech on 10-03-2025 (Monday).  He had a brief interaction with the Principal Dr N Saravanakumar and 

Dr C L Vasu (Dean Academics) regarding engineering education.  He also met a group of faculty to 

whom he briefed about the various laboratories under Department of Atomic Energy (DAE), funding 

opportunities from BRNS and the possible areas of mutual collaborations. Dr Kamachi Mudali also 

visited few research laboratories at PSG iTech. 


